
  
   

 

 

To all Year 13s at BWS and SWGS 
 
As some of you may know, the Friends of South Wilts organise a Leavers' Ball every year to coincide with 
the end of A Levels. We have an army of volunteers who work to create a memorable evening for you to 
say goodbye to friends and staff as you move on to the next phase in your lives. 
 
The date for the 2017 Ball is Saturday 1st July. This is slightly later than usual as there are more exams 
during the final week than has been the case in the past. However, many of you will finish a week or two 
before this date, so it seemed to make sense to give you this date early in Year 13 before you begin to 
make travel plans. Typically we sell 300-350 tickets, so most of the year group choose to attend. Feedback 
in past years has been enthusiastic.  
 
The venue is the Salisbury Arts Centre and the ticket price will be £25. This will include food, 2 glasses of 
Pimms or Cava, plus a photograph. There will be a casino, a photo booth, a disco and, depending on the 
number of tickets sold, other activities. 
 
Later in the academic year you will be asked to vote for the theme of the evening as well as a choice of 
food. 
 
We very much look forward to creating a night to remember. 
 
Regards 
 
Sally Walden 
FOSWGS Chair 

 


